
 
 

 

 

TO:  Board of Education 

    

FROM: Patty O’Neil      
 

RE:  Policy Change Recommendations 

 

DATE:  March 10, 2014 

 

Having been reviewed by the District #304 Policy Committee, the following policies are 

requested to be reviewed by the full Board of Education. 

 

1. Entrance Age 

Policy 5112 (Revised) 

  

This is a revised policy from NEOLA which addresses recent changes to Illinois 

Legislation regarding the age of Compulsory Attendance.  Students must now be 

enrolled by age 6.  

 

Provisions contained in this policy reflect the current state of the law and should be 

adopted to maintain accurate policies. 

 

 

2. Student Discipline (provisions addressing instances of bullying)  

Policy 5600 (No changes) 

 

We are required to review the policy language addressing bullying on a regular basis.  

The administration is not recommending any changes to the policy at this time.  We 

are bringing forward the policy for review at this time in order to comply with School 

Code which requires periodic review of this particular policy.  Evidence of this review 

will also be provided to the Regional Office of Education for its annual Compliance 

Audit.  Once the Board of Education has reviewed this policy, it will be submitted to 

the Illinois State Board of Education as required. 
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